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February 29, 1988

Docket No. 50-336
111231Z

Re: 10CFR50.90

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
New Personnel Door in Auxiliary Buildina

On Decernber 23,1987(I) Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) submitted to
the Staff a proposed revision to the Techr.ical Specifications of Millstone
Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2. The proposed change was the addition of a
personnel door at the 38'-6" elevation of the Hillstone Unit No. 2 Auxiliary ,

Building. Subsequent discussions with the Staff have resulted in a request
for additional information on the proposed door. The purpose of this letter
is to provide the requested information.

The personnel door proposed to be added to the east end of the spent fuel pool
area is to be added to Table 3.9-1 "Access Doors to Spent Fuel Pool Area," and
conforms to the requirements for other doors in this table. The proposed door
is designated as a three-hour fire barrier. The addition of the door will not
adversely affect the capability of the wall to transmit all design loads.

We trust this information satisfies your concerns regarding the proposed door.
Please call my staff with any further questions.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

/n
E. J./ roczka ffi
Seni6r Vice President

cc: W. T. Russell, Region I Administrator
D. H. Jaffe, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2
W. J. Rayinand, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2, and 3

(1) E. J. Mroczka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission "Proposed
Revision to Technical Specifications-New Personnel Door in Auxiliary
Building," dated December 23, 1987. O
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